Jeremy Patzer, M.P.

Cypress Hills—Grasslands

TP Your August E-Newsletter Update:

Dear Jeremy,

And just like that, another busy summer is quickly coming to a close. | have
enjoyed my time crisscrossing the riding of Cypress Hills—Grasslands and
engaging with many of you in your communities at parades, community events,
and meetings. It has also been a privilege to spend a few evenings at the local
ball diamonds and cheer on our local teams.

Throughout my tour of the riding | have been hearing a consistent theme that
Canadians are tired of Justin Trudeau and that it is time for him to go. Of
course, | couldn’t agree more and will continue to hold this Liberal Government
to account. | also have been engaging with various farmers, business owners,
and tourism operators who have all once again reminded me of the world-class
businesses in SouthWest Saskatchewan, which makes me extremely proud to
represent our great riding.

As MPs come back to Ottawa in a few weeks, the Conservative Party will be
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headed by a new leader who will be elected on September 10 and will join a
team of Conservatives who are ready to fight for you!

As Parliament resumes, there will be a few hot-button issues that will be of
focus for Conservatives, including the Liberal’s proposed fertilizer emission
reductions, firearms, Canadian resources, The Emergencies Act, and the
sovereignty of our nation. Please feel free to let me know what issues you want
me to focus on by going to www.jeremypatzer.com.

Harvest 2022
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Harvest is officially underway and to all the world-class farmers in Southwestern
Saskatchewan, | want to wish you a safe and successful harvest season. |
would also like to thank you for your continued commitment to securing
Canada’s food chain and producing crops of the highest quality in the world,
even during tough times. By adapting to changing weather patterns and
transforming the way we farm, your commitment to environmental sustainability
is applaudable.

As you wrap up your harvest, please be sure to reach out to my office if you
have any questions, or if we can be of any assistance. You can find my contact
info at www.jeremypatzer.com

Political Interference and the RCMP

Following the shocking news of alleged political interference between Minister
Bill Blair and RCMP Commissioner Brenda Lucki, many questions remain
unanswered.

Both of them denied it before the Public Safety committee back in July, but
more recently those involved from the Nova Scotia RCMP doubled down. In an
opening statement to the same committee, Chief Superintendent Darren
Campbell went so far as to say, “[Lucki] didn’t seem to appreciate or recognize
the importance of maintaining the integrity of an investigation.” Lia Scanlan,
who has previously corroborated Campbell’s story and appeared alongside him,
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likewise felt that Lucki did not care about the risk to the investigation.

Click on the image above to watch RCMP Commissioner Brenda Lucki respond to
questions.

Meanwhile, at the ongoing Mass Casualty Commission in Nova Scotia,
something else came up.

Another Chief Superintendent named Chris Leather had not shared
communications related to the original meeting with Lucki because he said
federal Justice Department had advised not to proactively disclose such
information. In response, the commission’s counsel director (and former
Supreme Court Justice) publicly called for the department to give assurance
that this type of advice will not be given to other witnesses and potentially
compromise the inquiry.

As an aside, Commissioner Lucki also appeared at the Mass Casualty
Commission to testify as part of the inquiry. Those of you who are legal firearms
owners and familiar with the process will particularly want to see her response
when asked about laws surrounding licenses. Would it be any surprise if Liberal
ministers keep trying to push their misinformed restrictions and policies?

Governments Response to E-Petition
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CANADA

Signatuare ———

Click on the image above to read the governments response to E-Petition 3873 regarding vaccine
mandates.

The Liberal Government has officially responded to E-Petition 3873 which
garnered over 17,500 signatures and called on the government to scrap their
vindictive vaccine mandates for Public Service workers.

In their response, they noted that “On October 21, 2021, the Canadian Human
Rights Commission published a guide on vaccination policies and human rights,
which states that ‘Rights are not absolute. [...] Requiring that an individual be
vaccinated to work or travel is not a discriminatory practice under the Canadian
Human Rights Act. Vaccination requirements are not a discriminatory practice
because they are intended (and are necessary) to protect public health and
safety.”

Please feel free click on the image above to read the government's full
response and | would love to hear your thoughts on this issue!

In your service,

Jeremy Patzer, M.P.
Cypress Hills—Grasslands
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HousEe oF COMMONS

c . .
namsre pis communes  E-mail | Jeremy.Patzer@parl.gc.ca

00O

©2022 Jeremy Patzer | 151 Sparks Street, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada, K1P 5B6


https://petitions.ourcommons.ca/en/Petition/Details?Petition=e-3873
http://facebook.com/335112063785714
http://instagram.com/jeremypatzermp/
http://twitter.com/jeremypatzermp

Powered by
GoDaddy Email Marketing ®



https://gem.godaddy.com/p/21e6841?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d
https://gem.godaddy.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d
https://gem.godaddy.com/forward/0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d
https://gem.godaddy.com/opt_out?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d
https://gem.godaddy.com/

	Harvest 2022
	Political Interference and the RCMP
	Governments Response to E-Petition

